
Johnson School Council 
 

Minutes - October 18, 2007 
 
Attendance 
 
Barbara Brown, Ben Gatto, Vi Tituny, Jessa Huff, Brenda Kenny, Glynn Hawley, 
Jennifer Murphy, and Lisa Landon.  
 
Technology Update 
 
Barb is meeting with the District WebMaster re: Johnson’s updated webpage.  It should 
be up and running within the next couple of weeks. 
 
Teachers need new computers in order to get their work done.   
 
It will require the town $400,000/year to stay current with technology.  This will need to 
be approved by the Town Administrator  
 
After School Enrichment Programs (ASEP) 
 
Gym Usage 
 
Complaint made by Teacher in charge of bus duty one day during the Karate program.  
She mistakenly thought that when the karate instructor was late, the children in the 
karate program were left unattended in the gym.  This was not the case, but brings up 
organizational issues. 
 
Students waiting for busses should be sitting against the wall in the gym.  ASEPs  should 
not be delayed due to “bus duty” 
 
For long term ASEPs, bus duty can be moved to the hallway outside of the library. 
 
Any notification re: an ASEP  needed for the Teacher on bus duty can be placed on the 
clipboard that is kept in the front office.   
 
Official ASEP packet due to go home in backpacks by early November. 
 
Q & A section draft will be finalized by Barb and forwarded to Jen and Lisa for 
distribution. 
 
Math Night 
 
Date finalized. 
 
Regina to do a presentation followed up by Teacher panel.  Teachers will be following a 



math strand from K-4. 
 
Babysitting provided with light refreshments. 
 
Hard copies of K-4 Curriculum will be distributed that night and available to all parents 
afterward in the office. 
 
Next Meeting 
 
Thursday, November 15th 
 
MCAS Data to be discussed. 
 
 
Respectively submitted by Lisa Landon. 
 


